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NEW YEARS EVE DISCO :

Ceme and welosme in the New Year at the Community Centre.
Tickets for the Diseo £5. each. 8pm. till 1am. Bring your own food

Tiekets are available from: Chris Griffiths 759347
Lynn Holden 755725
Jean Droog 759364

RAINBOW GARDENING CLUB:

The A.G.M. of the Rainbow Garcenlng Club was held on the 15th November at the
Rainbow Ian, with a good attendance of members. Itwas with regret the
Chairman Mr. Tanton and Treasirer Mr. Meuntford tondereod their resigratiens
for personal reasons, and a vote of thanks was passed in appreciafien af
their long and loyal serviee. Elected tofill the vacancies were
Mr. W.T. Hudson as Chairman, Mes. C. Tipping as Secretary, and -
Mr. D.W. Thomae as Treasurer.
A further meeting will be held on the 29th. Nevember to formulate a
programme for the esming year, and the Seeretary will be contacting all
members and we hope new anes !!! on the arrangerents arrived at.
Details of this meeting will be reported in the next Newsletter.
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COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION: -
Mady thanks as always to Dilys Davies and Lillian Roberts for organising
the annual Christmas shopping trip te Manchester.
Thanks alse to Eagles & Crawford for léoking after us so well.

RAINBOW RAMBLERS:

The winter programme has been arranged, and as always the walks begin at 2pm.
frem Llys Enfys every Sunday whatever the weather. For mere details ring
Chairmas John Mather Mold 755672

GWERNYMYNYDD COMMUNITY COUNCIL:

Counmcillers meet on the first Thursday eof every month, Except August, and
members of the public are welcameto attend. Meetings are held

in Gwernymynydd Scheol, and start at 7:15 pm.

NEWSLETTER DATES: There will be no newsletter in January (as Usual) but
items for the February edition should be delivered to

4 Maes ¥y Werm by Tuesday 8th February please.

We would like to send special thanks to the Newsletter deliverers, including
those who have '"retired" this year,for their dedication.

Wishing all our readers a very Happy Christmas and a peaceful and prosperous
New Year, from the Newsletter Team.



